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 Happy Spring! Violent crime remains steady 
and property crime have seen an decrease this past 
month in Sector 211. 
 
 Violent crime has remained the same over the 
past 28 days in comparison to this time last year.  
Sector 211 had one homicide that occurred in the 3900 
block of Hull Street and six aggravated assaults. 
 
 Property crimes have decreased by 17%. Theft 
from motor vehicles and motor vehicle thefts are both 
down. Our most recent trend is theft of HVAC units 
and copper—with most occurring to houses under  
renovation. Please call us if you see any suspicious  
persons or work vehicles. 
 
 Second Precinct is holding its Town Hall 
meeting, Tuesday, April 17. If interested, please see 
the last page of this newsletter. 
 
 If you have any other concerns or questions, 
please feel free to contact me at any time.   
  

 

Lieutenant Kelly O’Connell 

kelly.oconnell@richmondgov.com 

(804) 646-8144 
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